
Important Notice 

Important Induction workshop for B.A.-I Semester and B.Sc.-I Semester students 

of Birla Campus, HNB Garhwal University is scheduled on following dates. 

Participation of all students of these semesters and courses is mandatory to have 

clarification on the course structure and type of different courses which they have 

to pursue under New Education policy (NEP).  

The faculty members of concerned departments and schools are requested to be 

part of the aforementioned induction workshops.  

Induction workshop Schedule  

Venue: ACL Hall, Birla Campus, HNB Garhwal University  

B.A-I Semester- Date- 22nd December, 2022; Time: 11:30 AM  

B.Sc.-I Semester- Date- 23rd December, 2022; Time: 11:30 AM  
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